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Intervention by India at the 46th session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group (29 April-10 May 2024): 4th UPR of Viet Nam on 7 May 2024 delivered by Ambassador Arindam Bagchi, Permanent Representative of India, Geneva


Mr. President, 

India welcomes the delegation of Viet Nam and thanks it for presentation of their national report.

2.	We appreciate efforts made by the Government of Viet Nam to streamline the domestic institutional framework for protecting and advancing human rights and their focus on providing social security, welfare and quality public services, including persons in vulnerable situations.

3.	In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend to Viet Nam the following:

One, prioritize vulnerable groups during the implementation of the National Target Program on sustainable poverty reduction.

Two, promote human rights education within the national education system.
 
And three, take steps to effectively implement the Programme on human trafficking prevention for the period 2021-2025.

4.	We wish Viet Nam all success.

	I thank you.
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